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David Adamczyk 
Sr. Energy Consultant 
Kansas City Power & Light
1 KC Place
PO Box 418679
Kansas City, MO 64141-9679

RE: STREET LIGHT REMOVALS FROM PURCHASED LEASED LIGHTS
92nd Place and Switzer Road Storm Drainage Improvements
CIP Project Number MS-1571


Dear Mr. Adamczyk: 

The City of Overland Park removed 8 streetlights as part of our traffic signal maintenance project. Prior to their removal, these streetlights were part of the City’s leased lighting purchase with KCP&L that became effective July 1, 2013 with the Streetlight Sale Agreement. The purpose of this letter is to confirm that the streetlight removal listed below has been or will be accurately reflected on the City’s bill for this account (Account No. 2528348469).  This account is based on estimated energy usage per kilowatt hour calculated in accordance with Tariff Schedule 70, Off-Peak Lighting Service.  Therefore, the charge needs to be adjusted for every streetlight that is removed or modified in accordance with Section 4.4 of the Agreement, as follows:

At any time the City makes any changes to the System that may affect energy consumption, it will provide the Company a report detailing such changes.  The Company will adjust its billing as appropriate.

The following streetlights were removed on the date indicated below: 

	PK Number
	Pole Address
	PoleType
	Wattage
	Date Removed
	KWH Removed

	PK2420
	9024 MELROSE ST
	KCPL-USE
	100
	7/8/2015
	49.08333333

	PK2349
	9131 SWITZER ST
	KCPL-USE
	100
	7/8/2015
	49.08333333

	PK2357
	9243 SWITZER ST
	KCPL-USE
	100
	7/8/2015
	49.08333333

	PK2358
	9249 SWITZER RD
	KCPL-USE
	100
	7/8/2015
	49.08333333

	PK2371
	9309 SWITZER ST
	KCPL-USE
	100
	7/8/2015
	49.08333333

	PK2373
	9415 SWITZER ST
	KCPL-USE
	100
	7/8/2015
	49.08333333

	PK2374
	9212 SWITZER ST
	KCPL-USE
	100
	7/8/2015
	49.08333333

	PK2375
	9146 SWITZER ST
	KCPL-USE
	100
	7/8/2015
	49.08333333



Total of 8 streetlights removed July 8, 2015
Total number of streetlights remaining as of the date of this letter is 2010  

Please adjust our account accordingly.  If you have any questions, please contact me at (913) 895-6093.

Sincerely, 



GUY ALON
CIVIL ENGINEER SENIOR


	Brian Shields, P.E., City Traffic Engineer
	Sean Ruis, Supervisor, Public Works Maintenance

	Bruce Wacker, P.E., Assistant Traffic Engineer
	Larry Killer, Traffic Engineering Technician, Sr.

	Rich Profaizer, Manager, Maintenance Operations
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